
  

 

 
 

Department of Finance and BFSI 

Signed an agreement on the 17th February 2021, with NSE Academy Ltd. 

as knowledge partners in reaching out to our students on various courses 

and joint certifications and “NSMART” online simulated market training 

platform which will help develop finance professionals. 

 

 

 


